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With respect to our Oregon State Judiciary Committee, et.al.  

Regarding: SB 348-1, based on Petition Measure 114 

I have indicated *neutral in my response, albeit with great appreciation for all you are 

doing in Committee.  

 I have concerns that all facets of Measure 114 be addressed ... especially:  

1. Military grade weapons outlawed (and retrieved).  

2. Thorough background checks before approval of the sale of any gun... Gun shows 

being registered & in compliance as well. 

3. There is funding needed for mental health staffing & personnel to identify students 

and adults who've shown chronically threatening  

    behavior toward others &/or suicidal behavior.   

With hope for all considerations in SB 348-1.  On behalf of all of us in Oregon. As 

well as it potentially being yet another  

good example to the rest of our country!  Thank you for your attention and work.  

Sincerely, Barbara Haga 

     

 


